May 20, 1977

Mr., and Mrs. Harry Sarmanian
62 Laurel Street
Watertown, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Sarmanian:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of

$5.00, which you kindly gave to the Diocese of the Armenian
Church of America.

Receipt Number 26503 is enclosed herewith.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
D$tector
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